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HEADTEACHER’S WEEKLY BULLETIN 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to a new academic year at St Oswald’s.  I hope you have all had a lovely summer, and that you are 

ready to start the Autumn term!  It is lovely to see all of the children looking extremely smart in their new 

uniforms and ready to learn. 

At the start of every term, we have ‘engagement week’ where children become completely immersed in their new 

topics and learning.  This week, we have had geography field trips happening; afternoon tea parties prepared by the 

children as part of their new topic about London; a visiting drummer to year 3 to support their new topic on Africa 

and a visiting zoo – complete with tarantula!!! 

I have also been impressed by the way in which the children have settled into their work – they have been 

completing cold writing tasks and pre-learning challenges in maths.  This enables teachers to plan individual learning 

journeys for children, targeting their teaching to the specific skills the children need. 

I will leave you with a collage of images I’ve taken from around school this week (tarantula photo NOT taken by 

myself!) – I hope you enjoy them. 

Thank you again for your support and kind messages regarding our recent Ofsted success. 

Kindest regards, 

Miss G Wilson, Headteacher.  

     

      Big Ben                                                   Afternoon tea in year 2                Our home made jam penny sandwiches! 

 Soldier biscuits    Quality control!  Making planets 



            

 Year 1 writing wall – super quality already!             A visitor!                                                     A little less scary! 

 

                 

  Visiting drummer                                         Children having a go!                                     African masks we’ve made 

 

 

OUR GRADUATION FOR YEARS 5 & 6 – IT WAS LOVELY TO SEE SO MANY 
PARENTS….. 

 


